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New Sabetha Area Community Foundation Established
(MSC News)--A new community foundation has been established for the Sabetha area.

The Greater Sabetha Community Foundation is overseen by a 13 member Board of Directors. Von
Lauer serves as President.

According to a news release, the Foundation is currently working with some non-profits in the
region to help raise money for projects. Some of the established funds are the Sabetha Health &
Wellness Center Fund, The Main Event Fund, CAPS and Kiwanis.

Plans are being made for a fall Giving Day that will coincide with Window Opening in Sabetha.

The foundation exists to Enhance the quality of life through philanthropic giving and to build
relationships between donors and community needs.

More information on the Foundation is available on-line at sabethafoundation.org or by calling
Leslie Scoby at 785-285-1765.
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